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Deerfield 

 Bonner County, Idaho 

 

Fire Risk Assessment & Fire Plan: 

 

The project development team has been in discussions with the Northside Fire District regarding fire flow 

requirements for the Deerfield subdivision.  It is our understanding that the development will need to meet the 

fire-flow requirements of the International Fire Code (IFC), Appendix B.  Since the Syringa Heights Water District 

is not capable of delivering fire flows as prescribed by the IFC, a fire suppression water storage tank is planned 

for the subdivision.   A separate tract has been established within the subdivision for this purpose and is 

identified on the preliminary plat.   

 

Initial site development will be limited to tree removal, clearing and grubbing and grading for Deerfield Drive 

and the associated stormwater facilities.  Future individual building location permits will identify and create 

defensible space around future home sites as may be required by the fire district.  
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